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Northcott’s Proposed Restructure and 8 October Decision 
Day 

With the many concerns raised by Team Leaders 

and Disability Support workers over the proposed 

changes the CPSU-NSW has lodged a dispute 

with Northcott.  

We will be meeting with Northcott next week to 

further the dispute and discuss members 

concerns and issues.  

The Union advises members to hold off on 

notifying Northcott of your decision to either 

accept or decline the proposed offer until the 

dispute is progressed. You should not and will not 

be expected to reply whilst the dispute is yet to be 

resolved, the status quo will apply. 

If you are pressed to decide, contact us on  

1300 772 679 as this would be a further breach of 

the Award. 

If you would like a PSA representative to a team 

meeting, please contact the Member Support 

Centre on 1300 772 679 or 

membersupport@psa.asn.au with the date and 

time of your meeting. We will do our best to have 

a representative visit. 

If you would like to become more involved with the 

CPSU NSW and your workplace, please contact 

your CPSU NSW Organiser or the Member 

Support Centre on 1300 772 679  

Ask your colleagues to stand with you by joining 

CPSU NSW today. They can JOIN ONLINE at 

HERE. 

 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
mailto:membersupport@psa.asn.au
https://cpsunsw.org.au/join

